Darlene Woolsey Janutis

The Honorable Bryan K. Barnett City of Rochester Hills

September 16, 2022

Dear Mayor Barnett,

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your trust in recommending me the many committee assignments I have enjoyed serving over the years. It has been a pleasure to work with you, city staff and my fellow volunteers. I hope the time I spent serving my community helped to improve the quality of life for all of Rochester Hills.

I will be spending the better part of the winter and spring in Florida. I feel that it would be very unfair and a disservice to the city if I was to remain on any of the assigned committees and commission. Quite frankly, I am not sure I will even like Florida and may not last the winter. However, I feel that giving my notice at this time would be in the best interest for you, the city staff and collogues. I will serve out the remainder of 2022.

This is a change I never expected and I have no plans on selling my home. I do want a place to entertain when I return although my time away from Rochester Hills is undetermined. I am certain this notice gives you enough time to find replacements. There are many quality people willing to serve.

With warm regards,

Darlene Woolsey Jamulis-

CC: K. Elwert, M. Einheuser, S. Roediger, P. Valentik

Green Space Advisory Board: Term 12-31-2023 Historic Districts Commission: Term 12-31-2022 Historic District Study Committee: term 12-31-2022

Local Development Finance Authority: Term 3-31-2023

Naming Standing Committee: term 12-31-2022